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Parent and Community 
 

Parental support is extremely important in a student’s education and 
achievement. At US International Christian Academy, the parents are an 

integral part of our high school program. Parents must come visit our 
facilities to register their son/daughter and be introduced to the school and 
all the services available to the students. Parents are welcome to contact 

the school with any concern or to inquire about their son/daughter 
progress. 

 
Advisory Board 

 
The school has an Advisory Board consisting of members representing 

administrative staff, faculty, parents and when possible alumni. The board 
is responsible for providing feedback from the analysis and results of the 
evaluation and assessment process. The board meets once a year after 
the week of evaluation and assessment to make its recommendations to 

the administration.  
 

The school aims to maintain open relations and communication with the 
parents. The first meeting with the parents during the process of 

admission, they receive orientation as well as their children. Parents are 
able to participate in the Advisory Board. They are also encouraged to 

inquire about their children’s performance and to ask for parent 
conferences with the faculty. The school also sends home a newsletter 

every semester. 
 

The Advisory Board receives the results of the Evaluation and Assessment 
forms and provides feedback on the recommendations and 
implementations provided by the faculty and administration.  
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